Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1159

From: HORAN, Tramayne (thoral5)

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: STOP THE NEW BILL TO EXTEND EMERGENCY PROVISIONS!!!
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:27:05 AM

| am writing this email in short to state my complete objection to the extend emergency
provisions till October 2022.

As a human being who has been treated as less than this over the past 4 months there has been
no evidence to suggest that the mandate that your government set did anything to stop the
spread of Covid. In fact even with 83.6% of vaccinations Queensland had over 2000 case and yet
just two months later Covid cases jumped to 532,273 — vaccination rates were at 90.6%. It is
clear not just in main stream media but across all sources the mandate was a complete waste of
time in stopping the spread of Covid.

My point is that Covid doesn’t discriminate between the vaccinated and unvaccinated but clearly
our government does.

Following this far more people have died from the Flu in past years ( where have flu case
numbers gone to?). Over a period of 12months in 2019 over 4000 people died from the flu. This
is far worse than the so called 2639 death cases from Covid over a period of 22months.

All this data/ information can be found on the abs website.

We were told Queenslanders would be safe if fully vaccinated , then we were told Covid hunts
down the unvaccinated, now we are being told the virus hunts down the unboostered. When is
the insanity going to stop!?

| have personally been effected by the mandates, loosing my job, loosing my hobbies and being
segregated from friends and family. My mental and physical state has been the lowest ever, even
seeking medical help for the first time. Not that anything can be done because this never would
have happen if the mandate didn’t exist!

If the premier has any ounce of humanity in her - STOP THE NEW BILL NOW!!!

Regards

Tramayne Horan
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IMPORTANT: This email and any attachments may contain legally privileged,
confidential or private information, and may be protected by copyright. You may only use
or disclose this information if you are the intended recipient(s) and if you use it in an
authorised way. No other person is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose,
distribute, print or copy this email and any attachments without appropriate authorisation.

If you are not the intended recipient(s) and the email was sent to you by mistake, please
notify the sender immediately by return email or phone, destroy any hardcopies of this
email and any attachments and delete it from your system. Any legal privilege and
confidentiality attached to this email is not waived or destroyed by that mistake.

The Department of Education carries out monitoring, scanning and blocking of emails and
attachments sent from or to addresses within the Department of Education for the purposes
of operating, protecting, maintaining and ensuring appropriate use of its computer network.
It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by
computer viruses, defects or interference by third parties or replication problems (including
incompatibility with your computer system).

The Department of Education does not accept any responsibility for any loss or damage
that may result from reliance on, or the use of, any information contained in the email and
any attachments.
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